
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
CITY CLERK’S OFFICE 
GOVERNANCE AND PROTOCOL SERVICES 

 
 
2021 July 08 

 
 

NOTICE OF A LOCATION CHANGE FOR 
 

A REGULAR MEETING OF THE AUDIT COMMITTEE 
 
 

Please be advised that the location of the Regular Meeting of the Audit Committee has 
been re-scheduled, as follows: 
 
 
 DATE:            THURSDAY, 2021 JULY 22 
 

TIME: 9:30 A.M. 
 

LOCATION: ENGINEERING TRADITIONS COMMITTEE ROOM,  
HISTORIC CITY HALL 

 
 

  
             
 
Thank you for marking your calendars accordingly. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

________________________ 
Lorna Kearnes 
Legislative Advisor 


